
Frost Road PAC is happy to announce the following fun lunch 

dates: 
  

• 

 

Ordering will be open via MunchaLunch.com until  

Oct 7 at 7pm. 

 

All orders must be processed online, no cash or cheques will 

be accepted. 
 

No changes, refunds or cancellations can be made after or-

dering closes. 
 

If you have any questions, please email 

lockelyndsey@gmail.com 
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